
 

17 February 2022 
 
 
 
 
To the Resident / Business Owner        
 
 
Cromwell, Marlborough and Elswick Streets, Leichhardt – drainage works 
 
 
Council is upgrading the drainage in Cromwell Street, Marlborough Street and Elswick 
Street, Leichhardt to improve the operation of the stormwater system and increase 
safety for road users and pedestrians.  

Council’s contractor, NSW Kerbing P/L will commence work the week of 28 February 
2022 with completion expected in twelve weeks, weather permitting. 

 

Access to properties will be maintained throughout the works. 
 
During construction, please do not park next to or near the works in progress. 
 

 
Enquiries 
Council’s contractor: Ana Carolina  
M:  0406 742 382 

Council officer: Predrag Gudelj  
Ph: 9392 5801 

 
Inner West Council appreciates your cooperation and apologies for any 
inconvenience caused. 
 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Michael Craven | Coordinator Project Manager Services 
Inner West Council 
 


